
 

 

 

TOWN OF MARBLETOWN 

LEGAL NOTICE 

   PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board 

of the Town of Marbletown on Tuesday December 17th at 7:00 PM local time at 

the Rondout Municipal Center, 1915-1925 Lucas Avenue Cottekill, NY, to hear all 

interested parties regarding proposed Local Law No. 6 of 2019; “Amendments To 

The Marbletown Ethics Law”. 

Please take further notice that copies of the proposed Local Law are available for 

review from the Town Clerk at 1925 Lucas Avenue Cottekill during normal 

business hours and on the Town’s website. 

By order of the Town Board of the Town of Marbletown 

Heather Moody, Town Clerk 

Dated: December 4, 2019 


